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Questions about COVID-19?
New call center established for the community and employees  
of Yale New Haven Health and Yale University

Yale New Haven Health has established a call center for employees 
of the Health System and Yale University who have questions about 
COVID-19 and their role in protecting themselves and our patients. 

Healthcare and human resources professionals from the Health 
System and University are available to answer your specific questions 
Monday – Friday, 7 am – 7pm.

The call center is also available to our patients and the community 
who have questions about COVID-19.

The Yale New Haven Health COVID-19 call center can be 
reached at 203.688.1700.


